
Consumer Protection 
Remington Arms Company, Inc. 
Wilmington, Deleware, 19898 

To Whom It Hay Concern: 

-

October 27, 1986 

On December 22, 1981, I purchased a uaed Remington Mohawk 
600..-Cal. 308-ser. #A6J90843. . 

October 26, 1986--upon returning i'l'om hunting I set the 
gun on the floor boards of my truck. At that time I took the 
saf'ety off to unload the gun and it discharged. 'l'he bullet 
went 'through the firewall and into 1!,he intake manii'old, cutting 
several wires. The demage vill. run the hundreds oi' dollars. 

I do not know il' this has happened bei'ore with this model 
rifle, but I thought I should notify you. Please advise me on 
how to prevent this from recurring. 

Fortunately no one vas injured, and ve vere able to jury 
rig the truck in order to drive it home. 

Sincerely, 

Charles E. Fenner. III 
541 Cushing Ct •. 
Brookings, Oregon 97415 
50.3-469-4418 

PPS 01698 


